
COUNCIL MEETING – 18 April 2019

Recommendation to Council from the General Purposes Committee 
held on 28 March 2019

GPC/18/47.   Proposed changes to the Director of Children's Services Delegated Powers 
relating to Education and Maintained Schools

The Committee considered a report setting out the proposed changes to the 
Director of Children’s Services delegated powers relating to Education and 
Maintained Schools.

The report explained that greater clarity was needed with regard to the delegated 
powers held by the Director of Children’s Services concerning the establishing 
and discontinuance of maintained schools.  It was also noted that the 
delegations would be revised to reflect the current legislation.

RECOMMENDED to Council

that the proposed changes to the Director of Children’s Services delegated 
powers, as set out in Appendix A, be approved and incorporated into Part 
3E of the Constitution.


